TREES AND HEDGEROWS

Email from the Public Realm Dept – BMSDC - Cathy Aubertin Cathy.Aubertin@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk

Dear Town and Parish Clerks

As part of the Districts' commitment to support and enhance biodiversity, I am writing on behalf of Cabinet Members Cllrs Elizabeth Malvisi and Jessica Fleming (Babergh & Mid Suffolk Councils, respectively) to let you know that we are currently working, with partners, on mapping both districts so that we can identify where wildlife corridors need to be established or improved to link up sites.

In addition, we are seeking to plant more trees and hedgerows in order to encourage more wildlife, and not necessarily on our own Councils' land.

A Member task force group has been considering this initiative and the results of those meetings and discussions will be the subject of a Cabinet report in November, and will detail the steps that both Councils wish to take in the future.

Something that has become clear as a result of this work is that, aside from two or three small areas, neither district has much land available for tree planting so I am writing to ask if you own any land on which you would like the District Council to plant trees or hedgerows? There may be funding available next year for hedgerow planting from DEFRA but we are awaiting confirmation of this. It may be possible for trees to be planted with the purchase and planting costs borne by the District Council, although we would ask that your town or parish be responsible for future maintenance.

At this stage, I just want to establish the appetite across both districts for both initiatives, so please would you let me know if this would be something of interest to your Council?

Many thanks and best wishes – Cathy

Cathy Aubertin
Public Realm Interim Manager

This email has been scanned by BullGuard antivirus protection.

For more info visit www.bullguard.com

Emails sent to and from this organisation will be monitored in accordance with the law to ensure compliance with policies and to minimize any security risks. The information contained in this email or any of its attachments may be privileged or confidential and is intended for the exclusive use of the addressee. Any unauthorised use may be unlawful. If you receive this email by mistake, please advise the sender immediately by using the reply facility in your email software. Opinions, conclusions and other information in this email that do not relate to the official business of Babergh District Council and/or Mid Suffolk District Council shall be understood as neither given nor endorsed by Babergh District Council and/or Mid Suffolk District Council.

Babergh District Council and Mid Suffolk District Council (BMSDC) will be Data Controllers of the information you are providing. As required by the Data Protection Act 2018 the information will be kept safe, secure, processed and only shared for those purposes or where it is allowed by law. In some circumstances however we may need to disclose your personal details to a third party so that they can provide a service you have requested, or fulfil a request for information. Any information about you that we pass to a third party will be held securely by that party, in accordance with the Data Protection Act 2018 and used only to provide the services or information you have requested.

For more information on how we do this and your rights in regards to your personal information and how to access it, visit our website.